
“Provide a safe and reliable transportation network that serves all people and respects the environment”

DISTRICT 4 
P.O. BOX 23660, MS–8B | OAKLAND, CA 94623-0660 
(510) 506-4310 | FAX (510) 286-6301 | TTY 711
www.dot.ca.gov

February 24, 2022 

Office of Planning and Research State Clearinghouse 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter serves to notify you that the California Department of Transportation 
(Caltrans), the lead agency for the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and 
the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), has approved the Oakland Alameda 
Access Project’s Final Environmental Impact Report (EIR)/Environmental Assessment 
(EA) and Individual Section 4(f) Evaluation with Finding of No Significant Impact. The 
responses to all public comments are publicly available as part of the Final EIR/EA. An 
electronic copy of the Final EIR/EA will be available for review at the following online 
locations: 

• Caltrans District 4 website: (https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/d4-
projects/d4-oaap)

• Alameda County Transportation Commission website:
(https://www.alamedactc.org/programs-projects/highway-
improvement/oakland-alameda-access-project/)

If there are any questions, please contact me at (510) 506-4310 or Wahida Rashid, 
Branch Chief, at (510) 504-3139 or Wahida.Rashid@dot.ca.gov.  

Sincerely, 

LINDSAY VIVIAN 
Office Chief 
Office of Environmental Analysis 
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